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Retractions
In the Jeremy Kilpatrick article in the Spring-Summer 2013 Leadership issue he made the claim on p. 9 that 
the University of Göttingen, Germany, had a chair in mathematics education established in 1893 resulting 
from the work of Felix Klein. We recently learned this claim is wrong; there was no such chair. 
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Applications  are  now  being  accepted  for  the  Spring  
2014 Study  Tour  to  Argentina.

-­ will  depart on March  

14
th
and  return  on March  23

rd
.  We  will

or   3   points   credit   in  

IND   4005.   A   limited   number   of   non-­credit  

participants  may  join  the  Tour  for  a  fee  of  $1,250 if  

In  addition  to  tuition  and  fees,  Tour  participants  are  

responsible  for  their   international  airfare,  estimated  

to  be  $1,000,  hotel  costs  of  approximately  $50  per  

and  departure  fees of  $150  and  their  own  food  and

.

STUDY TOUR  

 March 14th – March 23rd, 2014  



 

 

Learn Spanish with us in Antigua Guatemala this January 
 

Applications are now being accepted for the 2014 Spanish Language Study Tour to Antigua, Guatemala. 
The tour will depart on January 1st and return on January 16th  

 
The Spanish Language Study Tour features one-on-one intensive Spanish language instruction in the 

historical “world heritage” city of Antigua de Guatemala—the colonial capitol of the 16th century’s 
“New Spain”. 

 
Register for 2 or 3 points in IND 4005 for the two-week Tour from January 1st – January 16th, 2014 

and receive 60 hours of language instruction with your own private “native-speaker” teacher at 
beginning, intermediate or advanced levels. If you wish, you may request emphasis upon mathematics, 

computing or science classroom vocabulary. A limited number of non-credit registrants may be 
admitted; however, the Study Tour this summer is restricted to fifteen (15) participants. 

 
Hotel and ground transportation costs of approximately $850 are included in the special fee that is in 

addition to Teachers College tuition. Participants are responsible for airline costs to and from 
Guatemala City. In the past, air fares have averaged $450; however, fare competition and extra 

surcharges may result in higher or lower round trip costs. Please note that the special $850 fee to be 
placed automatically on your student account upon registration and is non-refundable. For non-credit 

students there is an additional $1200 fee in lieu of Teachers College tuition. 
 
 
 
 

SPANISH LANGUAGE STUDY TOUR 
TO ANTIGUA, GUATEMALA 

January 1st – January 16th,  2014 
 
 

A pplications are now being accepted inquire in 323  Thompson Hall  
 

T o  r e q u e s t  d i s a b i l i t y - r e l a t e d  a c c o m m o d a t i o n s  c o n t a c t  O A S I D  
a t  o a s i d @ t c . e d u ,  ( 2 1 2 )  6 7 8 - 3 6 8 9 ,  ( 2 1 2 )  6 7 8 - 3 8 5 3  T T Y ,  ( 6 4 6 )  7 5 5 - 3 1 4 4  v i d e o  

p h o n e ,  a s  e a r l y  a s  p o s s i b l e .  
 


